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Project Update

Kenosha County is currently underway with reconstructing County Highway S from the Interstate 94  
East Frontage Road to WIS 31, with scheduled completion in 2021. The following work is scheduled 
for the next phase of this project.

The following closure is scheduled 
to begin on Monday, June 15:

•	County Highway EA is scheduled to 
close by 7 a.m. for approximately 
one week, as crews work to make a 
new alignment.

Alternate Route: Motorists who need 
to use Highway EA (72nd Avenue) are 
urged to approach it from  
County Highway L (18th Street) via 
County Highway H (88th Avenue) or 
WIS 31 (Green Bay Road).
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June 08, 2020

County Highway EA to Close Long-Term

Please note that all work is weather dependent and subject to change

The project team thanks you for your patience and cooperation throughout this project!
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